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MISSING PERSON 

 
Investigators from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department are searching for a 
missing woman who was last seen in the Southeast area of Fort Lauderdale on 
May 8th, 2011.  The woman has been identified as Catherine Custer, W/F, 
2/21/64.  Custer is also known to often go by the alias of “Catrina Cruz” and her 
last known address was in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Investigators learned that Custer was missing, when she was reported missing 
by family members on June 5th, 2011.  Family members are concerned because 
this is the first time that Custer has not contacted them for an extended period of 
time.  Custer is believed to suffer from emotional and psychological issues and is 
considered endangered at this time. 
 
Custer is believed to be driving a white 2004 Honda Civic with a Florida tag of 
347KHL.  Investigators are looking for anyone who may have had contact with 
Custer after May 8th, 2011. 
 
Anyone with further information regarding Custer’s whereabouts after May 8th, 
2011, is encouraged to contact Detective Shotwell at 954-828-5517 or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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